
From: Simon, Jason 
Sent: 6/15/2012 2:15:02 PM 
To: Simon, Jason (jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Presentations from the Renewable Net Short (RNS) Workshop 

This email is being posted to the R.l 1-05-005 and R.12-03-014 service lists 

Energy Division held a workshop on June 12, 2012 to discuss the development of a 
standardized methodology for calculating the renewable net short (RNS) which will be used to 
inform 1) RPS procurement, 2) LTPP system planning, and 3) CAISO transmission planning. 
The presentations from the workshop can be downloaded from the CPUC's RPS website. The 
link is provided below. 

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energv/Renewables/in.dex.htm 

Regards, 

Jason L. Simon, CFA 

Renewable Energy Market Development 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 703-5906 
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